
E- North Lee Environmental Health Department 
Floor 2, Block 1 St Finbarr's Hospital, 

Douglas Road, 
Cork, 

Feidhmeannacht na Srbhise Sliinte 
Health Service Executive 

Environmental Licensing Programme, 
Ofice of Environmental Sustainability, 
PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

Date: 24/10/20 17 

Re: Application for: Environmental Licences New Waste 

Phone: 021 4921801 
E-Mail:shane.oflynn@hse.ie 

Class and Nature of Activity: Waste ( Recovery Or Disposal In A Facility Connected Or Associated With An I 
P P C Activity) 

Applicant: Irish Water re agglomeration Grenagh, Water Services, Floor 11 , County Hall, Cork. 

Location of Facility: Grenagh, Water Services, Floor 11 , County Hall, Cork 

' EPh Ref! NO: D0544-01 EHIS Ref: 672 

Dear Sirmadame, 

Please find enclosed the HSE consultation report in relation to the above licence. 

If you have A y  queries regarding this report, the initial contact is Kathleen Clifford, Principal Environmental 
Health Officer who will refer your query to the appropriate person. 

The following HSE Departments were made aware of the consultation request for the proposed development on 
the 25th of September 2017. 
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0 Emergency Planning - David O'Sullivan 

I' 0 Assistant National Director for Health Protection - Kevin Kelleher / Marie Woods 
0 CHO-'Ger Reaney 

[ I  
I 0 Estates - Helen Maher, Estates Manager, Environmental Services 
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HSE SUBMISSION REPORT 

Environmental Health Service Consultation Report 

(as a Statutory Consultee (Planning and Development Acts 2000, 

& Regs made thereunder). 

m e  of consultation: Waste Water Discharge Licence Application 

Reference Number: D0544-01 

EHIS Ref: 0672 

Applicant: Insh Water in relation to Grenagh Waste Water Treatment Plant 

Dear SirMadam, 

The report is based on an assessment of documentation submitted to this ofice on the 25th of September 
2017 by the EPA. 

All commitments to future actions and further testing have been taken as read and all data results have 
been accepted as accurate. 

No additional investigations / measurements were undertaken. 

. Thi,s report refers only to those sections of the documents which are relevant to the HSE. 

Observations/Recommendations 

Proposed impacts 'which have potential public health and environmental implications have been assessed and 
examined in the context of the application. 

This Department has no adverse comments on this application once the proposed control and monitoring 
measures as outlined in the application are put in place and implemented in full. 

All correspondence or any queries with regard to this report including acknowledgement of this report should be 
forwardeq to/ Kathleen Clifford, Principal Environmental Health Officer, North Lee Environmental Health Dept, 
HSE South Floor 2, Block 1, St Finbarrs Hospital, Cork. 
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